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May 13,1980

M |m e w e ,e...enTK#L*" EF2-48,998
a.

Mr. James G. Keppler
Regional Director
Directorate of Regulatory Operations
Region III
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Subject: Edison Cover Letter for Response to NRC Report No. 50-341/
80-02.

Dear Mr. Keppler: -

tie are recalling our cover letter (EF2-48,580 dated April 22, 1980) to
our response to NRC inspection report No. 50-341/80-02. Please replace
this let a with the attached letter (EF2-48,997) dated May 13, 1980.

Very truly yours,

bdw%N

EH/ HAW /pn

A' t. ,Fr.cc: Victor Stello, Jr., Director
0 '' ice of Inspection and Enforcement
Division of Reactor Inspection Programs
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
liashington D.C. 20555

Mr. G. Fiorelli, Chief
Reactor Construction and Engineering Support Branch
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 6')137
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m May 13,1980
Edison m.. e2e.....me EF2-48,997m a--

Mr. James G. Keppler, Director
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III

799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Subject: Noncompliance at Enrico Fermi Unit 2 Construction Site.

Dear Mr. Keppler:

This letter responds to the infractions contained in your IE Report
50-341/80-02 resulting from the construction activit.ies inspection
conducted by Messrs. G. A. Phillip, I.T. Yin and C.M. Erb on January
21-23 and February 11-12, 1980. We requested and were granted a
waiver to extend the response period.

The cited infraction menticned in your report is discussed in this
reply as required by Section 2.201 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice",
Part 2, Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations. The unresolved items
are being acted upon. We will be prepared to report in detail on our
progress and corrective action on those items to your inspectors on
their next visit.

The enclosed response is arranged to the secuence of items cited in
the body of your report. The finding and section numbers are refer-
enced.

We trust this letter satisfactorily answers the concerns raised in
your report. We shall be glad to discuss any further concerns you
may have.

Very truly yours,

b.m 9 6
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EH/ HAW /pn |

Enclosure I

cc: Mr. G. Fiorelli, Chief
Reactor Construction and Engineering Support Branch
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Connission 1

Region III |
799 Roosevelt Road -

Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137
'

Mr. Victor Stello, Jr., Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Division of Reactor Inspection Programs
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

8005210 9 3
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